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Dates for Your 

Diary 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Winter Fair 
Friday 13th December 

 

Stand Together - Ranelagh Remembers The Holocaust 

Six Year 6 pupils had the honour of representing Ranelagh at the annual Holocaust 

Memorial event in Stratford Town Hall on Monday. The event marked 75 years 

since the liberation of the Auschwitz-Birkenau concentration camp and 25 years 

since the Bosnian genocide. The children were fortunate to hear from survivors of 

both of these events as they gave powerful recounts of their experiences and spoke 

of the importance of standing together against prejudice and hate of any kind. 

Children across year 6 also contributed their amazingly poignant artwork to an 

exhibition at the event. Their artwork was inspired by learning about the items that 

people had taken away from them as they entered concentration camps and 

focussed on the theme of ‘Stand Together’.  

Mohammed 6T5 said of the trip. “It was a brilliant experience and we were very 

lucky to hear from real holocaust survivors. It is important that we learn and talk 

about these because we will be responsible for making sure nothing like it ever 

happens again.”  

          
 
 

 
Word of the 

week 
KS1 

Thank you 

KS2 
Appreciate 

Parents Sharing 
Assembly 

 
6th February- 3M3 
 
12th March- 5T9 
 
9th March- 2M6 
 
26th March- 3M2 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 4 Children Hang in the Tate Modern 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Maisie, Ben 
Dimitar, 
Rachel, Paul 
and 
Mohammed 
were 
honoured to 
be part of the 
event.  

Year 6 Art- Stand Together 

Year 4 children couldn’t believe that they were art installation at a very famous art 
gallery in London. The children were exhibited at Tate Britain as part of artist Steve Mc 
Queens exhibit- Year 3 – Portrait of Citizenship.  

  

1504 schools took part with 3,128 
images of smiling children across 
the gallery. The exhibition was to 
promote art education in schools 
and celebrate the diversity of each 
school. Ranelagh was very proud 
to be part of it. 

 

End Of Term 
Friday 14th 

February 2020 
last day of 

school 
 
Children Return 

Monday 24th 
February 2020 
For more dates go to 

www.ranelagh. 
newham.sch.uk 
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Our Remarkable Certificate 
Winners 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hot Chocolate Morning 
        

 
 

  

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done 
Every week we will print the names of those children who have achieved in either their work 
or their good conduct and behaviour around the school.  
 

House Points 
 
Each week children are 
awarded house points 
for outstanding 
learning and amazing 
behaviour.   
Red Devils: 12234 
Brainstormers:2345 
Champions:7678 
Tigers: 8789 
Dragons: 4543 

Class Pupil Pupil 

RG6 Musa Natania 

RG7 Arabella Harper 

1M4 Leony Mohamed 
Omar 

1M5 Sali Miren 

2M6 Satvir Riana-Ioana 

2M7 Rukeeb Genesis 

3M2 Yara Simrita 

3M3 Alexandru Sulaiman 

4T3 Talha Theo 

4T4 Mohammed  Bushra 

5T6 Calvin Mamadou 

5T9 Rania Emmanuel 

6T5 Louie Jordan 

6T8 Ryan Fahiza 

 

Attendance 
Percentages by class 
NAM 96.8% 

NMP 90.8% 

RG6 97.2% 

RG7 82.3% 

1M4 93.2% 

1M5 100% 

2M6 96.8% 

2M7 98.1% 

3M3 96.3% 

3M2 96.3% 

4T3 98.8% 

4T4 98.1% 

5T6 99.1% 

5T9 97.2% 

6T5 96.9% 

6T8 96.9% 

 

  

 

Thank you to Ranelagh’s 
School Council for a 

successful fundraising event 
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